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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Thank You!
1 message

Cindy Voltz <cvoltz@capeelizabethschools.org> Wed, Apr 3, 2024 at 12:10 PM
To: Michael Hussey <mhussey@gmail.com>
Cc: Penny Jordan <penny.jordan@capeelizabeth.org>, "SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)"
<cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Hi Michael,

Just wanted to say thanks for all you have done, especially over the past week, to respond to public emails and get all
of the survey and other communications materials for the three options turned around within such a tight timeframe.  I
know it's not always easy to work as a group and I really appreciate all of your effort!  

Cindy

Cindy Voltz
Member, Cape Elizabeth School Board
Co-Chair, School Building Advisory Committee
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